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October 12, 2017

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND FEDEX

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director .

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Entity Information Update on Behalf of CleanChoice Energy, Inc.
Docket No.: DM 17-028

Dear Executive Director,

CleanChoice Energy, Inc. d/b/a CleanChoice Energy (“CleanChoice”) hereby writes to notify
the Commission that its ultimate parent company, Ethical Electric Holdings, Inc., has
changed its name to CleanChoice Energy Holdings, Inc. CleanChoice remains a 100%
wholly-owned subsidiary of CleanChoice Energy Retail Holdings, LLC, its intermediate
holding company. There have been no changes to CleanChoice Energy Holdings, Inc.’s
organizational or operational structure.

This change does not affect CleanChoice’s operational structure as a retail electric supplier.
CleanChoice is in the process of making this update with FERC and ISO-NE, and does not
anticipate that this change will impact its customers.

Please direct any correspondence and communication regarding this submission to the
undersigned.

Resp c lly Submitted,

Customized Energy Solutions
Phone: 267-238-4785
Email: kbryers(a),ces-ltd.com

On behalf of CleanChoice Energy, Inc.
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